
Four States Amateur Radio Club
Monthly Minutes - April 4, 2020

On April 4, 2020 an impromptu club meeting was held on the 146.620 repeater.

Clarence Shilling stated the prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance to the American flag.
David Glenn gave a financial report of $9009.95 in both accounts. 
Robert Ward gave a condensed form of the March 2020 minutes.  The copy of the March 2020 minutes 
will be approved at the first meeting after the Covid-19 quarantine is lifted.

Treasurer David Glenn stated that the club is delaying the gun raffle due to the Covid-19 quarantine.

Gary Martin gave a run down on the Old Washington special event station W5W.   Karmel Kuhn 
KK5KLK ran the station and Eddie Daniel W5LST worked with him.

The swap meet and tailgate will be delayed to another time due to Covid-19 quarantine.

Discussion on the raffle was brought up by David Teague N5GTE, Eric Richards KI5BZO, and Carl 
Nyman AA5VE and was decided already by the club to delay.

Field Day looks like it will be canceled at Spring Lake Park if the Covid-19 is still effecting the closure
of the park.  Field Day will be in the club members home using their on call letters.

Motion to close the meeting by David Glenn and seconded by Carl Nyman. No objections from anyone
on the repeater the meeting was ended.

Prayer request for KF5VAA Charles Mackey concerning the cancer returned.


